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HELLO HUSKY NIGHT, SEPTEMBER

27 AT 6:00 P.M.

The Berwyn Heights Elementary School PTA will

host Hello Husky Night in the school courtyard on

September 27, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.  Attendees are

encouraged to bring a side dish.  The event is an

opportunity for residents, parents, students, and

school staff to meet, have fun and  kick off the

new school year.   

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 

The Town Council met on

September 17 and discussed

several items including

revitalizing the Town Rain

Garden, developing an

internship program for

individuals with disabilities, and

updating the Council Rules.

 The next Worksession will be

October 1, 2018 at 7:00 p.m.   

NEWS YOU CAN USE

 

CONTACT: 

(301) 474-5000  

www.berwynheightsmd.gov

Many thanks to all of the volunteers and

attendees who made this year's ice cream social

such a success!   We greatly appreciate it and

look forward to seeing you at the next Recreation

Council event. 

September 25 - BHHC Meeting,

7:30 p.m. 

September 27 - Hello Husky

Night, Berwyn Heights

Elementary School, 6:00 p.m. 

September 29 - Community

Garden Party, 2:00 p.m.   

EVENTS NEXT WEEK

COMMUNITY GARDEN CELEBRATES

FOUR YEARS

The Berwyn Heights Community Garden will be

celebrating its fourth year on September 29, 2018

at 2:00 p.m.  Come join members of the

community for food and fellowship.  The garden

is located on the right side of 59th Street facing

North prior to Greenbelt Road.   

https://www.berwynheightsmd.gov/town-council/pages/watch-council-meetings

